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Limited Collection to Resume Today at 7pm
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The Department of Sanitation (DSNY) will resume limited collection throughout the city

starting tonight at 7 p.m.  Due to prior Monday holidays and suspensions due to snow

operations, DSNY crews will be focusing on collecting recycling in areas scheduled for

Monday recycling service.

Residents whose Monday recycling wasn’t collected earlier because of the snowstorms and

holidays should place their material out at the curbside.  Residents are asked to place their

material out in a cleared area, if possible, to help Sanitation Workers gain access to the cans

and bags. 


